
 

 

Prior to the regularly scheduled NACTS meeting planned for October 4-5, 2024, The Association of 
Theological Schools (ATS) will host an “additional” day of conversations on Thursday, October 3, from 9 
a.m. until 4:30 p.m.  

Because schools are in different places in their implementations of the full expectations of PPF 6, the 
October 3 conversations will be designed to complement the agenda for the NACTS meeting. Schools 
further along in the process will be asked to share what they have learned through implementing the 
different stages described in PPF 6. All participants will have the opportunity to discuss ideas and 
possible approaches as implementation moves ahead during the next few months. 

Leaders from schools in various stages of implementation are invited to attend. More details about the 
agenda for October 3 will be forthcoming. 

Participants for the additional day of conversations should plan to arrive at the Hilton Garden Inn on 
Wednesday, October 2, and register for that additional night at the hotel. ATS will reimburse all 
participants for the cost of that additional room night and will provide breakfast and lunch on Thursday. 

 I look forward to seeing you there! 

  

Stephen R. Graham 
Strategic Director of Context and Continuity; Director of Accreditation 
The Association of Theological Schools 
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